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TODAY’S CALL
• Kim Keaton from CSH

• SAMHSA’s DDJ meeting in September 

• Open discussion



Announcing a new data integration opportunity:

Scaling Data Integration: 

Advancing Pay for Success, Systems Change, and Supportive Housing for Vulnerable, Justice-Involved 
Populations

Four communities will be selected for development of an integrated data tool focused on criminal justice and homelessness 
data. Selected participants will receive access to this tool, plus technical assistance to use this technology to accelerate the

development of Pay for Success projects that use supportive housing as an intervention.

RFP released TODAY!

http://www.csh.org/wp-
content/uploads/2017/03/170308_CSH_CNCS_SIF_LJAF_PFS2_RFP_FINAL.pdf

or check out www.csh.org/pfs to find it on CSH’s web site

Attend our informational webinar on March 20, 1pm ET 

(registration link in RFP file)

http://www.csh.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/03/170308_CSH_CNCS_SIF_LJAF_PFS2_RFP_FINAL.pdf
http://www.csh.org/pfs


Eligible applicants

• Governments (state, city or county) or tribes participating in DDJ

Population of interest

• Individuals who are part of a cohort of people cycling between jail, shelter, and other public systems, at 
enormous expense with poor outcomes

Partners in the work

• University of Chicago Center for Data Science and Public Policy (developer)

• Harder+Co Community Research (evaluator)

• Nonprofit Finance Fund (capacity builder)

• Laura and John Arnold Foundation (funder)

• Social Innovation Fund (funder)

Access to RFP and CSH contacts

• Kim Keaton, CSH – kim.keaton@csh.org

• Stephanie Mercier, CSH – stephanie.mercier@csh.org

• RFP will be posted in the Data Justice Network, sent to DDJ list by NACo, and available on CSH’s 
website at www.csh.org/pfs. 

mailto:kim.keaton@csh.org
mailto:stephanie.mercier@csh.org
http://www.csh.org/pfs
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You can raise your hand to ask a question or to

speak. The hand icon is located on the control

panel.

You can send in questions through the control

panel on the right of the screen.

ASKING QUESTIONS AND SPEAKING
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THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING AND PARTICIPATING!

Our next call is Wednesday, April 5th at 3 pm EST

A follow-up email will be sent by 

the end of this week!


